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History and background

• Where did it all begin?

October 2013 - first meeting

October 2016 – I took over as chair

August 2017 - Approved by the Area 

partnership forum



Why create a new policy?

• Mental Health Nursing in NHSGGC 

were planning to develop a Clinical 
supervision policy

• Anne Galbraith AHP Director wanted 

consistency of supervision across all 
AHP professions



Working Group Membership



Existing Documents



Approval process

• Consultation

• Finance Impact Assessment

• HR Impact assessment

• EQIA Assessment

• Implementation plans

• Communication plans

• Presented to Area 

Partnership Forum 



Clinical Supervision Resource Group



Web Page
https://www.nhsggc.org.uk/about-us/professional-support-sites/allied-health-professions-

ahps/ahp-supervision-policy-and-resources/#
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AHP Practice Education Co-ordinator 
NHS Education for Scotland 
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Comfort Break



Workshop Groups

• Session 1: How ready are you to 
implement?

• Green - Ready to start

• Amber - Already moving

• Red - Reflect and improve



Workshop Questions

• What does quality supervision look like

• How do we evaluate it?

• What training resources would be 
valuable?



Professional Groups

• Group 1

• Physiotherapy and Occupational Therapy

• Group 2

• Prosthetics, Orthotics, Therapeutic 

Radiography, Podiatry, Team Leader CRT and 

Nursing

• Group 3

• Speech and Language Therapy and Dietetics


